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UCSB to Host CUCSA Spring Meeting

The Council of UC Staff Assemblies (CUCSA), a systemwide group meant to
maintain and enhance communication within the UC on matters of interest to
staff employees, will hold its spring meeting at UC Santa Barbara, March 2-4.

The council meets quarterly, at a different campus each time, to share
organizational best practices, communicate and collaborate on topics of
particular relevance to UC staff. Delegates from each location gather to discuss
staff concerns, network, listening to speakers and planning.

The topics being examined in the 2015-2016 academic year include health and
wellness; staff veterans; effective change management; performance
management; and internal operations.

At UCSB the delegates will be hearing presentations from UCSB senior
administrators such as Chancellor Henry T. Yang and Executive Vice Chancellor
David Marshall, as well as guests from the Office of the President. 

 

 

About UC Santa Barbara

https://cucsa.ucla.edu/


The University of California, Santa Barbara is a leading research institution that also
provides a comprehensive liberal arts learning experience. Our academic community
of faculty, students, and staff is characterized by a culture of interdisciplinary
collaboration that is responsive to the needs of our multicultural and global society.
All of this takes place within a living and learning environment like no other, as we
draw inspiration from the beauty and resources of our extraordinary location at the
edge of the Pacific Ocean.


